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____________________________

________________________

Worship Service
October 13, 2013

Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Electric Piano - Heather Dyck

Pianist - Shirley Unrau

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
Pete Peters

Announcements & 
Offering

Offertory - Heidi Klassen
Worship in Singing

Song
 Ken & Laura & Art &Carol
Deacon Nominations

 Message
“In Everything Give Thanks” 

1 Thess. 5:16-18
Terry Hiebert (SBC)
Closing Song & Prayer

“Be joyful always; pray 
continually; give thanks in 
all circumstances, for this is 
God’s will for you in Christ 
Jesus.”           1 Thess. 5:16

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Wed . Yo u t h 
Bible Study @ 
G l e n c r o s s , 
7:30-10pm. Snack - Breanna and 
Brooklyn Correveau. We will be 
doing some prep for penny 
carnival, find a partner and bring 
your ideas and supplies.

Wed @ 7:30 - Sunday School 
Christmas  Program committee 
meeting at church.   Details  were 
put in the mailboxes last Sunday of 
the S.S. staff this involves.   
For more info, contact 
Heather.
 Fri.   College and Career 
Service Project. Meet @ 7 pm @ 
Faith Mission, going bowling to 
follow. 
 
Fri. @ 6:30 - Art & Carol's cell 
group meeting at church for 
potluck supper. 

***Youth Mission Trip***
Destination: Moore, Oklahoma, 
March 1-8, 2014.
Open to all youth in grades 7-12. 
$150 deposit due by October 
16. For more information please 
talk to Pastor Trevor.

Next Sunday
Message - Pastor Peter 
Redekopp

  Thanksgiving 
Lunch Meal
( A f t e r t h e 
service).The main course will 
be suppl ied but we are 
potlucking the pies. So A - Z 
bring pie for dessert for your 
family and extra for guests. 
This year al l donations 
collected at the thanksgiving 
meal will go to the Tabor 
Home Building Fund.
**Serving group 1 will prep 
Sunday morning and serve, 
group 2 will cleanup.
Preparing food on Saturday 
October 19  @ 9 am.  There is a 
sign up sheet so we know that 
we have enough help.



Eden Foundation Dessert 
Night, Oct. 24th at  the Winkler 
Mennonite Church @ 7:00 p.m.  John 
Janzen, Chair of the Eden Health Care 
Services and his team will be sharing 
of their 4-day “Grand Canyon” hike 
experience. Admission will be by 
complimentary ticket with ‘Rush 
Seating’. Tickets available at  the Eden 
Health Care Services Office, 309 
M a i n S t r e e t  Wi n k l e r o r c a l l 
204-325-5355.  

Coming Up @ Glencross

Harold Penner Seminars – Sat. 
Nov. 2nd – 9:30am to 12:00pm 
“First Things First” Learning to 
Manage Your Money from a 
Christian Perspective; 1:00pm to 
3:00pm “Estate Planning” An 
Overview of Estate Planning 
Issues.
- There is a sign up sheet to bring 

muffins in the foyer.
_______________________________
Friday  - October 25th 
Glencross Penny Carnival   
7:00- 9pm games, prizes 
and lots of fun for all.
_____________________________________

Fall Membership Meeting  
Tuesday, November 12th @ 
7 pm

The month of October is 
P a s t o r A p p r e c i a t i o n 
month. "Jeremiah 3:15 - Then I 
wi# give you shepherds a$er 
my own heart, who wi# lead 
you with knowledge and 
understanding."  Please take 
the time over the next 
couple of weeks to praise 
God for the gift of our two 
pastor couples as well as 
make a special effort to 
e n c o u r a g e t h e m a n d 
thank them for their 
faithful service 
and ministry to 

us.

Missionary of the Week
Chris and Elaine Hurst, 
Working with: Wycliff Bible 
Translators, Position: Bible 
Translation into Nahuatl 
language, Home Church: 
Hepburn Gospel Church
_________________________
Camp worker applications 
can be picked up on the back 
table and handed in to 
mailbox 72 by the end of the 
month. Thanks. Mission 
board committee.
_________________________



Music ... Praise ... Worship ... Workshop
Music workshop - October 29th @ 7:30. The focus for this workshop 
is to better our communication, to strengthen our purpose. Who is 
encouraged to come? All pianist’s, keyboard accompanist’s, song leaders, all 
worship team members, sound and projector operators, persons that play 
during the offering (12 years & older), people who do special numbers, (12 
years & older).  We’ll be looking for ideas to strengthen our worship time 
together; taking time for questions and answers, looking for new talent. 
Please write out your questions or comments ahead of time and pass them on 
to me, or to anyone of the program committee members at least one week 
before the workshop date. 
Band/Orchestra:                          
We, as a program committee, are hoping to set up an 
orchestra of all the different instruments available, (guitars, 
violins, flutes, trumpets, mandolins, etc.) to accompany singers to lead 
in a Sunday morning worship singing time on the 27th of October. 
There would be 2 practices, on Tues. October 15th 7:30 pm, and on 
Tues. October 22nd at 7:30 pm. If there is interest to do this type of 
thing, we could do it again, perhaps every other month or so. There 
will be a sign up sheet in the foyer. Please also indicate what 
instrument you would be playing. If you have any questions, please 
contact Allen Schellenberg. (204 822 8027) Thanks!

Winkler Bible Camp's  Kids Zone will be taking place at 10:00 every 
Saturday morning until December 14th in the multi-purpose room at Ecole 
Morden Middle School. Get ready for an awesome time of singing, games, 
prizes, and creative Bible teaching. For more information visit 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com or get in touch with either Sydney Schultz or 
Jordan Phillips via email (kidszone@winklerbiblecamp.com) or phone 
(204-325-9519).

"Give THANKS to ! LORD, 

for he is good; his love endures forever.”  
 Psalm 107:1

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
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